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19th January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Year 4 Design and Technology – Food Tasting 

We are writing to let you know that, as part of our current Design and Technology topic, we will be 

carrying out a food tasting lesson next Tuesday (24th January). 

This is an important part of the design process, and will be an opportunity for the children to try out 

some foods they may not have been introduced to before, with a view to choosing fillings for an 

omelette. 

We will of course observe all dietary and health requirements that are currently on our system, but 

please let us know before Tuesday if there is any other reason your child may not be able to access 

this experience, using the slip below.  You do not need to return the slip if you have no concerns.   

Many thanks, 

Mrs Woods, Mr Ruggles, Mrs Nice and Mrs Griffin 

Year 4 Team 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Year 4 Design and Technology Topic – Food Tasting: Tuesday 24th January 

Child Name ______________________________    Class _______________ 

 

Reason or concern: _________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
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